
 
 

3-12-20 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you are all keeping well and trying to get in the mood for Christmas. 

We are planning as many fun activities as possible for the last few weeks before the holiday as it is such a special 

time to share with the children. Outlined below are the dates. 

 

Thursday 10th and Tuesday 15th December 
Because we do not want to mix up the children’s days, we will not be having ALL the children in on one day for our 

Christmas party. We will however be holding a party on both the above days, the children will be offered a small 

buffet, which we will provide and we will play party games. Please send your child into Pre-School in their party 

clothes. We will also enjoy a socially distanced visit from Father Christmas on both of these day, so all children 

will have a party and a gift from Father Christmas. 

 

Friday 11th December 
Raffle Draw and auction winners announced  

Please make sure all tickets and bids are handed in by Thursday 10th December. Winners will be notified on Friday.  

Save the children Christmas jumper day. 

Obviously every day is Christmas jumper day in the run up to Christmas but 

please send your child into Pre-School wearing their Christmas jumper if they have one.  

 

Christmas Post Box 
If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends we will place a post box on the gate for you to 

pop their cards in. We will give these out with the children’s Christmas bags in the last week of term. 

 

Ferndown Community Corona Support Group collection 
We continue to collect donations of chocolate selection boxes, bed socks (for children up to 16) felt tips and 

reusable straws. If you would like to contribute anything we would be very grateful. The children have been very 

busy making extra decorations and cards ready to send. All donations need to be delivered to Pre-School by 

Friday December 11th. 

 

We break up for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 16th December and return on Tuesday January 5th. 

 

Many Thanks for your support, 

Leanne and Kelly xxxx 

 
 

 

 


